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We will be spending more time outside.  Please make sure to apply sunscreen on 
your child and put on proper footwear - no flip flops, crocs or slip on shoes.   
 
Fall Registration 
 
Word of mouth is our best form of advertising.  If you know of someone who 
could benefit from “The Beehive” preschool program please encourage them to 
register as soon as possible. 
 
No Juice to preschool for the remainder of the school year, water only please.  
The ants love to take advantage of the children’s spills. 
 
Alphabet Party:  May 28/29   
 
We will be celebrating the completion of our phonics program with an alphabet 
party.  If you would like to contribute a snack made out of letters please let the 
staff know.  Some examples of this would be jello letters, pretzel letters, or 
cookies letters.  The preschool will provide a snack of Alphagetti.  Please do not 
send a snack from home on these days. 
  
Fieldtrip to the Aquarium 
 
The children are getting very excited about our trip to the aquarium.  Please 
review times and what to bring and not to bring and be on time.  If your child is 
sick that day please phone “The Beehive” and leave a message before we leave.  
We will only reimburse the adults/siblings if we receive a call before 9 am May 5.  
If there are any changes regarding parent coming or driving your child to and/or 
from the aquarium please let us know before the trip.   
 
If your child is coming to the aquarium unaccompanied we will be asking other 
parents to be responsible for another child (please do not make arrangements 
with another parent yourself – staff will designate parents and children to ensure 
the groupings are able to remain together for the entire trip).  You will find that 
your child will enjoy the company of a classmate. 



 
Themes 
Fish, marine life 
Mother’s Day 
 
Important Dates 
May 5:  Field trip to the Aquarium 
May 19:  Victoria Day, No School 
May 21/22:  Show and Tell 
May 28/29:  Alphabet Party 
June 8:  Beehive Sunday 
June 11/12:  Summer Birthdays, Show and Tell 
June 16/17:  Grad 
June 18/19:  Last Day of Preschool 
 
Sincerely, 
 
“The Beehive” Staff 


